
Rise Research Institutes of Sweden would like to invite 
you to an interesting seminar about transition of DH 
network from 3rd to 4th generation 

Invitation
21 February 2020

Thoughts and facts from the industrial & scientific perspective and results from 
RISE and HCU joint project granted by IEA

Why? To develop research and keep our knowledge up to date.
What? There have been several national and international projects within the European countries, there are still no clear 
definitions, procedures, policies or methods for transition from 3rd to 4th generation district heating (DH). These complicated 
issues demands close collaboration between experts from many different technical fields. It is time to gather experts interested
in this topic and discuss possible approaches, exchange ideas and start the work on developing suitable way toward this 
transition.
Who? Decision makers at city, energy companies, industries, scientists, who are and have been involved in this field, and those 
who are interested to participate and exchange knowledge and experience. 
Price? The workshop is free of charge! We will charge you and your company for our direct costs for your participation, if you 
register and do not turn up without giving us a notice in advance 14 February. 

Time & Location
Friday, 21 February 2020 at 10:00- 16:00 o’clock (CET). VDL, Virtual Development Laboratory, Chalmers Tvärgata 4C, Gothenburg,
Sweden- Please, register before 10 February by sending an email, “21 feb” to Nazdaneh.yarahmadi@ri.se, Phone:+46705495921
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